
 

 

 

 

 
Thursday 18th May, 2023 
 
Nursery and Reception Farm Trip  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
To celebrate the learning that has taken place in Nursery and Reception, we will be taking 
the children to The Children’s Adventure Farm Trust on Friday 16th June. During the day, the 
children will have the opportunity to explore the farm, feed the animals and spend time in 
the woodland area.  
 
Our Nursery children will be visiting the farm in the morning and our Reception children will 
visit the farm in the afternoon. Children will have a school dinner as normal. We will provide 
a drink and snack for the children whilst at the farm.   
 
The majority of the day will be spent outside, with this in mind please ensure your child is 
wearing their full school uniform, a sun hat, you have applied sun cream prior to the trip and 
we will take the school rain coats. Please ensure your child is also wearing trainers (velcro 
fastening).  
 
The voluntary cost of the trip is £4.00. This is to cover the cost of the transport. This can be 
paid via ParentPay. Please ensure payments are made by Friday 9th June. Should there be 
insufficient voluntary contributions received, the trip will have to be cancelled.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Miss E Simmons 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


